
 

TAMWORTH AND LICHFIELD JOINT WASTE COMMITTEE 
 

5 JULY 2021 
 

PRESENT: 
 
Councillors Cook, Oates, Pullen and A. Yeates  
 
Also Present: 
 
Andrew Barratt (CEO Tamworth Borough Council) 
Nigel Harris (General Manager of Joint Waste Services, Waste Shared Service) 
Tony McGovern (Interim CEO Lichfield District Council) 
Ben Percival (Head of Operational Services) 
Will Stevenson (Governance) 
 

1 APPOINTMENT OF CHAIR  
 
Cllr Yeates nominated Cllr Cook as Chair. The nomination was seconded by Cllr Pullen 
 
 

2 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  
 
There were no apologies for absence 
 
 

3 DECLARATIONS OF INTERESTS  
 
There were no declarations of interest 
 
 

4 MINUTES FROM THE PREVIOUS MEETING  
 
The Minutes of the meeting held on 5 August 2020 previously circulated, were taken as read 
and approved as a correct record 
 
 

5 EXCLUSION OF PRESS AND PUBLIC  
 

RESOLVED: “That as publicity would be prejudicial to the public interest 
by reason of the confidential nature of the business to be transacted, 
the public and press be excluded from the meeting for the following 
items of business, which would involve the likely disclosure of exempt 
information as defined in Paragraph 3 of Part 1 of Schedule 12A of the 
Local Government Act 1972” 

 
IN PRIVATE 

 
 

6 THE FUTURE PROVISION OF THE DRY RECYCLING SERVICE  
 
Minutes for this item are recorded separately as it includes exempt information. 
 
 
 

(The Meeting closed at 5.18 pm) 
 



 

 


